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Ameren Missouri's 
Response to MPSC  Data Request - MPSC 

ER-2022-0337 
In the Matter of Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri's Tariffs to Adjust Its Revenues 

for Electric Service 

No.: MPSC  0591 

Please provide all information retained by Ameren Missouri pursuant to its commitment at 
paragraph 8 of the October 4, 2018 Stipulation and Agreement in ET-2018-0132 that “Ameren 
Missouri agrees to record customer contribution values by voltage and service classification. 
Prior to beginning to record these values, the Company shall circulate the form for Staff and 
OPC comment and agreement. This information shall be retained by Ameren Missouri and made 
available to Staff and OPC in future cases involving class cost of service study and/or rate design 
issues.” Data requested by Sarah Lange (sarah.lange@psc.mo.gov 
<mailto:sarah.lange@psc.mo.gov>)  

RESPONSE 
Prepared By:  Michael Harding 
Title:  Manager, Rates & Analysis 
Date:  3-31-23 

CONFIDENTIAL 
20 CSR 4240-2.135(2)(A)1 
(ATTACHMENT ONLY) 

See attached. 
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